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MESSAGE  

As we all know, this year Vigilance Awareness Week is being observed from 
27 th  October, 2014 to 1 st  November, 2014. The theme for this year's Vigilance 
Awareness Week is "Combating Corruption - Technology as an enabler". 

The objective of Vigilance Awareness Week is to reaffirm our commitment 
to fight corruption. Corruption, in whatever form it be, is a social evil. Necessary 
steps need to be taken to eradicate corruption from all walks of life. The support, 
active participation and zero tolerance of all stakeholders are required in fighting 
the menace of corruption and to promote transparency, fairness and equity in 
governance. In order to eliminate unethical and corrupt practices from our 
system and to ensure equity and fair play in all our dealings, all the stakeholders 
are expected to accept participative vigilance with a view to enhance 
transparency in the Organization. It is the collective effort of all stakeholders as 
the movement against corruption cannot be won in isolation. So let each one of 
us resolve ourselves to be the integral part of the system in fighting against 
corruption and to bring about the change in our society. 

Be a member of participative vigilance in Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan 
where every member has the right to raise voice against corruption and bad 
practices, taking advantage of present technology largely accessible to everyone. 
No one should be hesitant to bring such practices of corruption to the notice of 
higher authorities confidentially with sufficient evidences so that timely 
appropriate action can be taken. But one should keep in mind that making 
allegations simply in hostility will only help to make the whole process a farce. 

Any confidential complaint on corrupt practices in KVS, with sufficient 
evidences, may be sent to the undersigned on the following e-mail address: 
cvokvs©gmail.com  with name & complete postal address. 

It is hoped that all stakeholders will rise to the occasion and respond to 
fight against corruption. 
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